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Dear Parents,  

RSU 40/MSAD 40 uses the School Messenger automated communication system 
to report low or negative school lunch balances.  

The School Messenger system uses the contact information you provide to the 
district. A weekly phone call or email (if the email address is provided) will be 
placed to the parent/guardians of student accounts with low or negative balances. 
We hope this service is a convenient way for you to manage your student lunch 
accounts.  

Remember, you may also check the status of your children’s meal balances by 
using your child’s account on Myschoolbucks.com.  

If you know that your student’s lunch account is low or negative and do not receive 
a lunch balance call from RSU 40/MSAD 40, please call your school’s office and 
make sure the contact information they have for you is accurate.  

Parents and Guardians are encouraged to call the food service director at the Central 
Office at 785-2277 with any questions or concerns they may have concerning the 
RSU 40/MSAD 40 Food Service Program. We thank you for entrusting us with 
feeding your children daily, and we look forward to providing this service to you for 
years to come.  


